
GIFT BASKET/AUCTION ITEM DONATION FORM
IN SUPPORT OF THE GKC FOUNDATION & SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMS

WEDNESDAY, JULY 24, 2024    OLYMPIC COLLEGE - WILLIAM HARVEY THEATRE    BREMERTON, WA

  Yes, I would like to donate a Gift Basket/Auction Item to the Greater Kitsap Chamber Scholarship Fund

  Yes, I would like to contribute to the Greater Kitsap Chamber Scholarship Fund
(Please make checks pays payable to the Greater Kitsap Chamber Foundation and return form to tiffany@greaterkitsapchamber.com)

Name of Company/Organization:

Main Contact: Phone #:

Email Address:

Mailing Address:

City: State: Zip:

Description of Auction Item or Gift Basket:

 We will drop off the item - Chamber Silverdale office located at 10315 Silverdale Way NW, Silverdale, WA 98383 (inside Kitsap Mall)

 We will bring the item to the Education Carnival on July 24, 2024

DONOR BENEFITS
  Company Name in Thank You Listing in Chamber Community Connections e-newsletter

  Verbal recognition during the event

Thank you! With your generous donations, we will continue funding programs that 
support our local students in their endeavor to pursue additional skills and education 

beyond high school. 

GREATER KITSAP CHAMBER    PO Box 1218    Silverdale, WA 98383    Questions: (360) 692-6800 or tiffany@greaterkitsapchamber.com

The Greater Kitsap Chamber Foundation is a 501(c)(3) Nonprofit Organization. Donations are tax deductible as approved by the IRS.


